CITY OF WHEELER

PO BOX 177 « WHEELER, OR 97147 - (503) 368-5756
info@ci.wheeler.or.us

April 10,2024

Mayor, Councilors, Commissioners, Committee Members, and the good people of Wheeler:

It is with a heavy heart that I give notice of my intended resignation from the position of City Manager at the
end of this fiscal year (June 30", 2024). I deeply appreciate the opportunities for growth and development
you have provided during my tenure with the City. Thank you for guidance and unyielding support while I
have served in this role.

The position of City Manager requires a great deal of time and energy to keep the City moving forward.
Unfortunately, the demands in my personal life will not allow me to put forth the time and effort that
Wheeler needs and deserves as we move into another fiscal year. As such, we are now beginning the
recruitment process to find a new City Manager for this beautiful town.

I am committed to doing my part to ensure a smooth transition in leadership.
I love you all.

Thanks again,

/Z/ L len—

Pax Broder
City Manager
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